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 The Counseling and Testing Center (CTC) recognizes that the COVID-19 pandemic is unique; 
requiring flexibility and balance. All changes to our services, policies, and procedures were made 
with the ethical care of our clients in mind. Decisions about our training programs have been 
made with consideration of the safety and training needs of our trainees and the policies of the 
University of Akron.  
 
Due to university, state and federal guidelines, the CTC moved back to on campus services 
beginning July 1, 2021.  Currently
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